Calling all Harris Parents

The school year is off and running and we are looking forward to what this year brings!

Your PTO is in full swing with the Fall Fundraiser (We have had many children earn their lanyards
for selling items@©), and our “*Family Math and Literacy Night” this Thursday, 9/15 5:30-6:30. The
Library Book Fair will be open at 5:00.

We are interested in doing some other events as well.

We are hoping to have a "Winter Festival”’, Family Movie Nights, Local restaurant Nights (% of profits
go to Harris PTO), and an Ice Cream Social with a “Themed Basket” Auction. We would also
welcome any other suggestions our parents may have.

In order for all of these events to be successful we need our parents help. We need you to attend
and share your talents©. Below, please check events you would be willing to participate in, by
helping and attending.

Your support is what makes this organization work. PTO is for the children and our families to
make connections, have some fun, and spend quality time with Harris friends and families ©.

Thank you in advance for your support. You are truly valued!

Please complete and return to the Harris Office by September 30™.

As a parent | would be able to help with/attend:
*"Winter Festival’

*"Family Movie Nights”
** “‘Restaurant Fundraiser”
*"lce Cream Social/Themed Basket Auction”

Parent Contact: Name

" Phone/email

Child’s Teacher




